Plympton Council on Aging Minutes — February 12, 2015

Members present: Dot Cushman, Jean Langley, Pat Mustacaros, Sandy Henry, Chris
Maiorano, Evie Hannigan

The Council on Aging met at the Town House on February 12, 2015 with Chris
Maiorano presiding. The minutes of the last meeting were read and accepted.

Old Colony Elder Services — Pat Mustacaros reported there was nc meeting due to the
snow storm. OCES will be having a money management program for seniors to assist
them with paying their bills and handling their check books. A consortium will be held
on April 10 in Taunton on Aging and Disability Resources from 8:30 am — 12:00 noon.
Senior Aide, Jim Mustacaros reported on his clients and has a new client.

Senior Club - Dot Cushman reported the February meeting was cancelied due to the
snow storm. The next meeting is scheduled for March 11 at the Fireside.

Chris will be going to the Finance Committee meeting with our budget request which
includes a paid position for the COA Director. The Workoff Program is in effect. Chris
received five $50.00 gift cards from the parents group at the Dennett School. These
gift cards will be given to deserving seniors in town.

The Meals on Wheels — we have two people who will deliver meals to four people
currently receiving the meals.

The Plympton Party for seniors 80 and over will be held at the Town House on Aprit 14
from 12:00 - 2:00 pm.

Treasurer's Report: Town: $4,013.25; Handy: $2,178.00.
Meeting adjourned at 12:45 pm
Respectfully submitted,

Evelyn Hannigan



